Jackson Elementary Library 
February Lunch Book Bunch Club
Fourth Grade
[bookmark: _GoBack]Your child submitted an online form indicating interest in the fifth grade February Library Breakfast Book Bunch Club featuring the award-winning book Fenway and Hattie by Victoria Coe.  This club of about six students will meet in the library during lunch(10:00-10:30) on the following Tuesdays in February:  February 11th, 18th, and 25th. They can get their lunch from the cafeteria or bring their lunch from home and come to the library.  We will discuss the book together and I will design activities for them based on the book. I will provide a copy of the book for them to check out. There is a bookmark in the book indicating which pages to read before our next meeting. If your child has to miss a meeting, he/she may catch up at the next meeting. As soon as this permission slip is returned, your child will receive his/her copy of the book with the reading assignment bookmark inside.

____ Yes, my child may participate in this book club and can attend most meetings.
____ No, my child may not participate in this book club.


Thank you for your interest in sharpening your child’s reading skills and encouraging a lifelong love of reading! Questions?  Don’t hesitate to e-mail me at amy.kincaid@pisd.edu. 


Parent/Guardian Signature: _______________________________________

Ms. Kincaid
Jackson Elementary Librarian
